0030
Forest Plan Revision
Nez Perce-Clearwater Natl. Forest
3" Street
Kamiah, Id. 83536 Aug. 5,2014

To Whom it may concern:

Thank you for the opportunity to review and comment on the forest Plan revision. It is exhaustive and
obviously a lot of consideration by concerned and knowledgeable people. In spite of having lived on
the Clearwater for 80 years and participated in it's many opportunities as a logger, a health professional,
and a recreationist, I do not feel qualified to comment except from a very biased base.

Admitﬁng that my knowledge base is inferior to nearly all of your personnel involved in the “plan”, I
defer to their judgment at this time. However, I think that your effort to consider public opinien fulfills
your obligation.

Respectfully,
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William E. Chetwood, D.M.D,
932 Stewart
Lewiston, 1d. 83501



